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MINUTES
NCDP STATE EXECUTIVE COUNCIL ZOOM MEETING
November 19, 2024
	NCDP Executive Director Kian Sadjadi welcomed the Council Members and talked with them about the purpose of this meeting.
	NCDP State Chair Anderson Clayton came online, greeted everyone, and asked the Secretary to call the roll. The roll call showed that 33 of the 57 Council Members were present. Therefore, a Quorum was declared.
	Chair Clayton congratulated everyone for their dedicated work in the 2024 campaign and explained that most of tonight’s meeting will be held in Closed Session. She emphasized that Members are going to be trusted not to repeat any of the matters that will be discussed while the Council is in Closed Session. She made it clear that these topics are to be keep private.
	A motion was made for the meeting to go into Closed Session. It was seconded and passed without objection.
	The closed session went on for an extended period of time.
(The minutes of the matters discussed in the Closed Session will
not be published.)
	After the Members voted to come out of Closed Session, the following Officers gave reports of their activities:
· Chair Anderson Clayton
· First Vice Chair Jonah Clayton
· Second Vice Chair Kimberly Hardy
· Third Vice Chair Elijah King
· Secretary Melvin Williams
· Treasurer Deniese Clayton
· Cassie, President of the State Association of
County Chairs 
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Reports on the current state of the race for a seat on the
Supreme Court of North Carolina were presented by NCDP Deputy
Executive Director Lillian Taylor and Voter Protection Director Cat Lawson.

	The State Chair presented the 2025 Meeting Calendar as
follows:
             Winter SEC Meeting – Saturday, February 22, 2025
             Precinct Organizing Meetings – March 16 – 29th
             County Conventions – April 13 – 26th
             District Conventions – May 11 – 24th
             Summer SEC Meeting – Saturday, June 28th
 	The State Chair also announced that SEC Election Debrief #2
will be held on December 1, 2024.

	The meeting was then adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,
Melvin Williams, State Secretary


	

